
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Recreation fees provided 
funding to improve a 
variety of recreation 
facilities on the Fremont-
Winema National Forest 
this past year.   
 
Funding provided by 
recreation fees enabled 
us to:  make 
improvements at the Mt. 
McLoughlin Trailhead, 
rebuild the boat ramp at 
East Bay Campground on 

Thompson Reservoir, and make public health and safety improvements at 
the Drakes Peak rental fire lookout.  Without this important funding source 
these improvements could not have been made, given our declining 
recreation budgets. 
 
Keeping all these recreation sites clean, maintained, free of 
encroaching vegetation and relatively safe is one of the biggest jobs on 
YOUR Forest.  The recreation fee program goes a long way towards 
helping us do this.  Most of the fees received go right back to the area 
where they were collected.  We understand that this is your money and 
you want it invested in the places you enjoy.  We take this trust 
seriously and want to be sure we are spending your money wisely.  If 
you have any questions or concerns about the recreation fee program, 
please feel free to contact us.   

 

More Detailed  
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Forest Website: 

 
www.fs.fed.us/r6/frewin 
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Forest Accomplishments  
Recreation Fee Program 2004

FREMONT-WINEMA NATIONAL FORESTS 

Forest Service, Pacific Northwest Region 

 Recreation Fees Benefit Diverse Recreational Experiences  

Your Fees At Work:
Fishing on  

Thompson Reservoir. 

Project Name Revenue  
Collected 

2004 

Expenditures 
 

2004 
Northwest Forest Pass $ 6,220 $  4,743 

Camping $ 19,545 $ 24,530 

Golden Passes $ 2,799 $  

Lookout, Guard 
Station Rentals 

$ 9,655 $ 9762 

Drakes Peak lookout 



 
 

  

The Accomplishments: 
  

 

Northwest Forest Pass:   
A new Information/Interpretation billboard was installed at the Mt Mclaughlin trailhead in 2004.  In 
addition, an iron ranger was also placed at the site for the convenience of the public. 

 

 

Campgrounds:   
  The boat ramp at the East Bay Campground near Silver Lake was repaired in 2004. 
 

 

Cabin Rentals: 
A new accessible toilet was purchased for the Drake Peak rental lookout in 2004. Installation is 
taking place this year due to the early snow last fall.  

 
 
 

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, disability, 
political beliefs, sexual orientation, and marital or family status. (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.)  Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for 
communication of program information (braille,   large print, audiotape, etc.) should contact USDA’s TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TDD). To file a complaint 
of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326 W  Whitten Building, 14th and Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (202) 
720-5964 (voice or TDD). USDA is  an equal opportunity provider and employer. 


